
 

 
 

Congratulations to our superb Y5-6 boys' football team who recently 
competed in the English School Regional Finals in Keynsham.  

As Somerset County champions, we played against teams from     
Devon, Dorset, Hampshire and Berkshire, winning 1, drawing 1 and 

losing 2 matches overall. 
 

This is the furthest a Backwell Juniors team has ever reached, 
so congratulations to all involved for representing our school so  

brilliantly! Well done ! 


